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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 29th September 2023 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 

 

‘Kingswood Assembly’ – Friday 13th October 2023 9.00am 

 

The children of Year 6 would like to invite you to our ‘Kingswood Assembly’.  This promises to be an exciting 

opportunity to share our experiences and photographs of our activities.  This is also an invitation for Year 5 pupils to 

see the activities and experiences this residential will provide for them next academic year. 

 

We will also share with you the information regarding the SATs (Statutory Assessment Tests) that your child will sit 

during the month of May.  You will also be able to view the revision guides to support your child’s learning at home.  

These will be inspection copies that you will be able to order at a reduced price through school-more information to 

follow.   

 

Please sign in at the office and we aim to start the assembly at 9.00am.  Please could we ask that each family bring an 

electronic device with a QR code reader app to enable to sign each person in on arrival.  This will take you to a google 

form for you to complete your name.  Just to remind parents/carers that mobile phones will have to be turned off 

before entering the school. 

 

When leaving school site, all adults must be escorted by a Norwood staff adult and sign out at the office for 

safeguarding and health and safety reasons. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Reynolds    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher    Head Teacher 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

